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Hello Wendy,

I email in support of any laws or efforts to protect habitat and native plant species of NM.
Judith Philips posted your beautiful vimeo video on Facebook and encouraged many folks to respond in support.
Tho I cannot attend the virtual meeting, I can write here to support our beloved native species.

I speak as a landscape designer, urban designer, and architect intern who specifies many plants in designs in ABQ
area.

Thank you, David.

C. David Day
_______________________
terra designs l.l.c.
cdavidday@terradesigns.org
505.515.1333

mailto:Wendy.Mason@state.nm.us

